KNOLLWOOD

BAPTIST CHURCH

1 Corinthians 2:1-5

Acts 2: 43-47

Mathew 28:16-20

WHY WE WITNESS ABOUT JESUS
Pastor Nate Klahsen
Mark 16:14-16

HERE’S WHAT'S HAPPENING AT KNOLLWOOD

e Class "Knollwood Foundations -- the Bible and
Prayer”— Sun May 15 to Sun June 19 at 6 pm

Sound Workshop Part 2 -- Sat May 21 at 10 am

Park Clean Up -- Sat May 28 at 9 am

Summer Update Meeting -- May 29 after service

Picnic in the Park-- Huron Heights Park following

the Summer Update Meeting May 29

e Co-ed Wedding Shower for Maris Grewe and
Gaurav Bhosale -- Sun June 5 after service

e Commissioning Service for Pastor Sam and Kelly

Kim — Sun June 12

PRAYING THIS WEEK
Our Staff —Jeff Freele, Facility Care
Our Elders — David N, Dave D, Peter M

Missionary of the Month — Rebekah Drew — Papua
New Guinea

Neighbouring Churches —Redemption Bible Chapel

— Senior Pastor Norm Millar
Local Supported Agencies — The Cross Current

NEW CLASS “THE BIBLE AND PRAYER" -- Sun May
15 to Sun June 19 at 6PM

Peter Maybury will be teaching this six week course
that will teach Bible study methods to help any
believer grow in their ability to study God's word.
View the course outline and register at
registrations.planningcenteronline.com

SUMMER UPDATE MEETING -- Sun May 29

All are welcome to stay after the service on Sun May
29 for a time of prayer and to hear updates about
what's happening at Knollwood this summer.

MAY 22, 2022

WEDDING SHOWER FOR MARIS AND GAURAV
--SUNJUNE5 @ 11:45 a.m.

Everyone is invited to a wedding shower to
celebrate the upcoming marriage of Maris Grewe
and Gaurav Bhosale in the gym at 11:45 a.m. on
Sunday June 5. Speak to Brenda Albion if you
would like to help with arrangements, bring food,
or contribute to a group gift.

CHILDREN'S MINISTRY

Nursery is available downstairs for infants and
toddlers starting at 9:45 a.m.

Kids from JK to Grade 5 will be dismissed before
the sermon.

Please check in children of all ages at the
Welcome Desk when you arrive.

FAMILY WORSHIP -- FROM THE NEW CITY
CATECHISM

Question 39

With what attitude should we pray?

Answer:

With love, perseverance, and gratefulness; in
humble submission to God's will, knowing that,
for the sake of Christ, he always hears our prayers

Philippians 4:6

Do not be anxious about anything, but in
everything by prayer and supplication with
thanksgiving let your requests be made known to
God.



SHOEBOX PREP ASSISTANCE NEEDED

Interested in helping put together items for the
Samaritan’s Purse Shoeboxes? This is a great
opportunity to find out more about the shoebox
ministry and the blessing of helping a child in need
(both tangible and spiritual as God does amazing
things with these shoeboxes!). All supplies are
provided. Over the next few months just the prep
work is being done. The shoeboxes themselves will
be packed in November. Please speak to Lisa Lapp
for more information.

SHOEBOXES QUARTER AUCTION --Wed May 25th
at Moose Lodge. Half of proceeds from charity
rounds will be used for shoeboxes at Knollwood.
Doors open 6 p.m., auction at 7 p.m. Tickets are $5
for 2 bidding paddles. Please see Lisa Lapp for
tickets and more info.

PARK CLEAN UP -- New Date SAT MAY 28 @ 9 a.m.
Join Jeff Freele on Saturday May 28 to bless our
community with a clean up of Huron Heights Park.
Meet at the church at 9 a.m. Bring gloves and a
rake if you have them.

LAWN CUTTING AND OUTDOOR MAINTENANCE
HELP REQUIRED

If you are someone who likes working outdoors,
please speak to Jeff Freele about lawn cutting and
outdoor maintenance. This can be a once-a-month
committment or you can help out more often. You
might even learn to drive the lawn tractor!

REMINDER TO SUBMIT YOUR FORM “INTENT TO
BE A FULL MEMBER"”

Current members of Knollwood are reminded to fill
out the intent to be a full member, either online or
by filling out a sheet at the Welcome Desk.

Is to be disciples who make
disciples of Jesus Christ

1 Peter3:17-18
Matthew 28: 19-20

VOLUNTEER POSITIONS URGENTLY NEEDED

As we grow as a church, we urgently need
volunteers in many positions. Where can you see
yourself serving?

e Kitchen Ministry (café, luncheons etc) -
Volunteers needed

Host Team (Greeters, Ushers) - Team Leader
and Volunteers

Sunday School Teachers
e  Worship Team and Audio Visual Team
e Tellers

Driving Ministry - Team Leader and Drivers

Lawn Care and Outdoor Maintenance

e Forest Cliff Day Camp - morning greeters,
lunch prep for counselors, helpers for the
BBQ, Junior High students (leaders-in-training)

** Talk to Pastor Nate, Pastor Matt, or Beth Knight.
Or visit the website: knollwood.ca/ministries

NEW PUBLICATION FROM LISA ELLIOTT

Lisa Elliott, wife of former Knollwood Pastor David
Elliott, has a new book called “A Ministry Survival
Guide: Straight from the Heart”. Lisa explores the
joys and challenges of life in the spotlight of
ministry. Signed copies arriving in the Knollwood
office soon. Speak to Beth Knight to purchase
your copy for $20.

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING

There are two tables at the back of the auditorium
where you can give as your worship. On
Communion Sunday we collect a benevolent
offering (cash) which helps those in the church
and in the community who are in need. Another
option is to give online by going to the website
knollwood.ca/give.

WEEKLY OFFERING

WEEKLY NEED $5,958
RECEIVED LASTWEEK $5105
YEARTO DATE NEED $119160
RECEIVED YEAR TO DATE $114824
YEAR TO DATE SHORTFALL (4336)
PHONE ON THEWEB

519-455-2090 knollwood.ca
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